
From: Susan M. Collins-Berger <sberger2@neo.rr.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 9:18 AM 
To: Rocco Yeargin 
Subject: Re: Tuesday council meeting  
  
Dear Councilman Yeargin: 
  
Please accept this email letter to present to the reading of the legislation at Tuesday’s council 
meeting in support of committing $3 million dollars toward researching, developing a plan, and 
implementing a plan for Fire Station Number 4 in Ward 3.  Earmarking these funds to provide 
the community with an additional fire station will best meet the ultimate goal for security and 
safety of the citizens in Ward 3 in the City of Green. 
  
Thank you and fellow council for considering this important venture and endeavor. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Susan M. Collins-Berger 
641 Hunter Hills Dr. 
Clinton, Ohio 44216 
330-571-1249 cell phone 
330-882-8021 
sberger2@neo.rr.com 
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